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From: Vijay Srao 

Sent: 20 October 2017 13:53

To: Nina Merritt; Planning Policy Vale

Subject: HELAA mistake

Dear Nina and Vale Policy Team, 

                                In the Local Plan 2031 Part 2 Detailed Policies and Additional Sites Publication 
Version October 2017 Housing and Economic Land Availability Assessment(HELAA) Appendix 
58: Wootton and on page 26 WOOT29 is INCORRECTLY stated as lying adjacent to the Ancient 
Woodland of Broom Hill Copse . 

Broom Hill Copse is actually located on of Lincombe Lane which is shown in this OS Map  

https://osmaps.ordnancesurvey.co.uk/51.70614,-1.29063,17  

Also WOOT29 is not adjacent to the part of Blagrove Copse which is Ancient Woodland  

https://www.walkingclub.org.uk/maps/england/ancient-woodland/blagrove-copse 

The map of the area is located on page 28  of the HELAA appendix 58 

http://www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk/java/support/dynamic_serve.jsp?ID=779832935&CODE=539EF32A5DA
6B331122BCB8F7B362DF8  

The triangle of land in Blagrove Copse which is NOT Ancient Woodland is located next to WOOT29. 

With Regards, 

                         Mr.Vijay Srao 

 ( applicant for sites WOOT 29 and WOOT30 ) 

 
 
 




